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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

Dear Parents,  
 
What a brilliant festive week we have had this 
week! The children came into school in their 
colourful and vibrant Christmas jumpers and 
we enjoyed a meal together to kick off the 
festive season. It’s beginning to look a lot like 
Christmas at All Saints Marsh and the children 
were excited to design their Christmans 
crowns and headbands that they wore during 
their meal.  
 

Science this week has 
been a practical lesson 
that involved creating 
circuits and 
purposefully testing 
different components, 
such as bulbs, motors, 

switches and batteries, to check and evaluate their effectiveness. We also practised 
using more than one bulb and carefully connecting the wires to make that there were 
no gaps in the circuits in order for them to work. We will continue to explore this topic 
for one more week before moving on to a new one next term.  
 
We are excited to reveal 
our five favourite books 
as a class that we will 
keep for a term and will 
be going back to them 
often to familiarise 
ourselves with the stories, styles and authorial choices. Here are our current favourite 
five books, which we will explore now and into the spring term: The magic box by Kit 
Wright; Street Child by Berlie Doherty; The Tempest by William Shakespeare; The boy 
the mole the fox and the horse by Charlie Mackesy and Can I build a better me by 
Shinsuke Yoshitake. 
 

Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
Jayden 

 
For always 

being involved 
in class 

discussions and 
for respectfully 
expressing his 

opinions. 

Well done       

 A note from Mrs Secker:  

Well what a busy, Christmas filled week we have had at school! Nativity filming, biscuit making, tree 

decoration designing, carol singing, Christmas dinner eating and all whilst working super hard on our 

learning!!  

 

Thank you for your generous contributions to activities organised by our amazing PTFA as well as 

supporting the chosen charities of our Year 6 Civic Award pupils. These young people are truly 
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helping us to live out our value of compassion and helping our younger pupils to see courageous 

advocacy in action.  

 

Some you may have heard that a very special member of staff will be hanging up her pencil case and 

retiring at the end of term. Mrs Elliot has certainly earned her rest after years of service to ASM and 

always putting the children at the heart of all she does. Please join us (virtually) next Friday to say a 

big goodbye to her. (Link will sent next week) 

 

One more week of fun and singing to go!!  

 

 

 

 


